
 
Yamaha Marine Precision Propellers Expands Greenfield Facility 

GREENFIELD, Ind.--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Yamaha Marine Precision Propellers, a 
division of Yamaha Marine Systems Co., Inc. (YPPI), placed the final beam on a new 
110,000 square foot expansion of its current facility in Greenfield, Ind. The new building 
will house all of the YPPI propeller finishing capabilities currently housed in the YPPI 
facility in Indianapolis, Ind. As a result, the YPPI team in Indianapolis will relocate to the 
expanded facility in Greenfield once the construction is complete. 
This press release features multimedia. View the full release 
here: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20230628600917/en/ 
 

 
Yamaha Marine Precision Propellers celebrated a new 110,000 square foot expansion in Greenfield, Indiana. Pictured left to 
right: Kathy Laesch (Office of U.S. Senator Braun), Dan Riley (Greenfield City Council), Jason Davidson (Yamaha Marine 
Precision Propellers), Batuhan Ak (Yamaha Marine Precision Propellers), Mark Tracy (Yamaha U.S. Marine Business Unit), 
Bill Boehman (Yamaha U.S. Marine Business Unit), David Harner (Yamaha Marine Precision Propellers), Chiyo Takashi 
(Yamaha Marine Precision Propellers), State Senator Michael Crider, State Representative Bob Cherry, Stuart Ikagawa 
(Yamaha Motor Corporation U.S.A.), Yuki Takahashi (Yamaha Motor Corporation U.S.A.) (Photo: Business Wire) 

“When we built our first facility in Greenfield, we knew there was room for expansion 
and now we’re excited to bring all of our propeller manufacturing processes to one 
campus,” said Batuhan Ak, General Manager, YPPI. “By moving our finishing processes 
to Greenfield, we will be able to streamline our operations so that we can better meet 



the needs of our customers. The expansion also allows us to create more jobs within 
the Greenfield community.” 

YPPI plans to grow its workforce to approximately 200 employees total within the two 
buildings in Greenfield. The expansion also supports the Yamaha U.S. Marine Business 
Unit mission to be a leader in boat component and system integrations that allow 
customers to enjoy easier, more satisfying boating experiences. 

“As we venture into this new phase, we anticipate tremendous growth. This expansion 
will not only enhance our business, but the community as well, by creating over 100 
highly skilled job opportunities,” said Bill Boehman, Vice President, Yamaha U.S. 
Marine Business Unit. “These employment opportunities will empower individuals within 
our community and foster economic vitality. Moreover, the propellers manufactured in 
this expanded facility will allow Yamaha to meet the increasing demand both 
domestically and throughout the world.” 

 
 


